arch

It is time to get back to what we love. No not summer vacation, but learning to be architects or
teaching others to be architects. For faculty this means we meet next week for our Fall retreat
on Tuesday at 11.30 AM in the Flint Hills Room of the Manhattan Country Club. For students
this means you need to sign up for studios and most importantly, show up on August 22nd.
This is going to be a great year. All our faculty are back and | am excited to announce that Jay
Siebenmorgen is now one of us and will be teaching fifth-year studio.

We are all sad that Kari decided to move back east to be near family in July. | am excited for
her to pursue work in her field but we sure miss her. We are currently searching for a
replacement.

I look forward to seeing everyone soon.

Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Head

arch_announcements

Congratulations to the winners of the inaugural US Stone Competition held on Friday,
July 22nd for the summer ADS V studios. First place went to both Andrew Lindsey and
Andrew Wu of the co-taught Gabbard + Molina studio. Honorable mention went to
Lance Brannock of the BNIM studio at KCDC.

Studio descriptions for 3rd, 4th and 5th year levels are posted on Canvas. ALL preferencing
forms will be due via email on Friday, August 12th at noon. Studio assignments and
rosters will be EMAILED out on Friday, August 19th at 1:00 pm along with a layout of the
studios and students may begin moving into APDWest at this time.

The Architecture Fall Faculty Retreatis scheduled for Tuesday, August 16th from 11:30
am to 4:30 pm in the Flint Hills Room at the Manhattan Country Club. Lunch will be served
at 11:30 am.

The College Faculty/Staff Meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 15th at 9:00 am in Seaton
63.

Monday, August 22nd is the first day of classes for the fall 2016 semester.

The APDesign All College Forum will take place Monday, August 22nd at 4:00 pm in Forum
Hall. All students, faculty and staff are encouraged to attend. The All College Photo will take
place right afterwards, at 5:00 pm outside Seaton Hall followed by the All College Student
Picnic!



arch_committees

Represent your department and student body, let your voice be heard, and network and build
your resume by serving on an APDesign College Committee. Each committee has at least one
faculty and one student representative from each discipline within the college.

We still have open student representative positions on the following committees for the 2016-
2017 academic year:

Technology
advises the Dean of opportunities and needs for technological advancement in the college,
meets twice a semester

Weigel Library
advises the Dean of the Libraries and APDesign on the collection, facilities and other needs of
Weigel Library, meets twice a semester

Design Expo/Mock Interview

need a fourth and fifth year student rep, coordinates interaction between students, faculty and
Career and Employment Services to set-up Mock Interviews in the fall and Design Expo in the
spring, meets three or four times in the fall and twice in the spring

Open House
coordinates comprehensive Open House plan of activities across the disciplines for the
college, meets twice in the spring semester

If you're interested in a committee or multiple committees, please email Megan LaBarge
(meganlab@ksu.edu) with your name and year level. If you were a past rep and wish to
continue to serve, please let Megan know.

arch_ ambassadors

Are you interested in serving the College of Architecture, Planning & Design (APDesign) as an
ambassador? Now is your chance to sign up. Please email me at myapd@ksu.edu. There is
no selection process. If you sign-up, you are an APDesign Ambassador. (If you are already an
ambassador there is no need to email me, you will remain an ambassador until you graduate
or you tell me to take you off the list!)

As an APDesign Ambassador, you will receive emails from me asking for your help. I typically
request tour guides or volunteers to help with recruitment or college events. Most tours require
only a 30 minute commitment. Most events require an hour or two of your time. However, some
events are half or full day events. You get to choose what you volunteer to participate in.

**If you want to help with the ENVD Welcome for our new students this fall, you need to sign up
to be an APDesign Ambassador. As an ambassador, you will have the opportunity to volunteer
to help out the first year students! | will ask those volunteers in early August.***

The only requirement of being an ambassador is that you attend the one and only
ambassador meeting, August 21st. The meeting begins at 12:30pm in Seaton 63. You will learn
more about giving building tours, etc. at this meeting.



Please consider becoming an APDesign Ambassador, again, please email me at myapd @k-
state.edu if you would like to volunteer.

Sincerely,

Susan Lannou

Director of Student Recruitment

College of Architecture, Planning & Design
myapd@k-state.edu

7855321994

212 Seaton Hall

arch_dates + events

AUGUST

8-12 Studio preferencing takes place

12 Studio preferencing forms due via email to architecture@ksu.edu
15 College Faculty Staff Meeting 9:00 am in Seaton 63

15 Faculty Staff head shots to follow the meeting at 10:00 am

15 Faculty Staff Picnic 5:30 pm Anneberg Park Shelter #1

16 Architecture Faculty Retreat 11:30 to 4:30 pm Flint Hills Room Manhattan Country Club
17 ENVD Coordination Meeting 10:00 to 3:00 pm

22 First day of classes

22 All College Forum at 4:00 pm in Forum Hall

22 All College Photo at 5:00 pm outside Seaton

22 All College Student Picnic following the photo

30 Faculty meeting 2:30 pm in the Chang Gallery
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